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ADAM'S APPLE SOFTWARE PRESENTS: 

WAR GAMES SMARTD IALER 

BY MARK FULLMER 

OWNER I S MANUAL 



TEXT AND AUDIO-VISUAL COPYWRIGHT 1985, ADAM'S APPLE, 
4835 EDSAL RD., CLEVELAND, OH 44124-2305. CaLECa, 
CaLECa ADAM, ADAM, ADAMLink Modem ARE TRADE-MARKS OF 
CaLECa INDUSTRIES INC. EXCESIVE DAMAGE TO THIS 
SOFTWARE PIECE CAN OCCUR IF THE SOFTWARE PIECE IS 
TAMPERED WITH. THIS SOFTWARE PIECE IS NOT INTENDED 
FOR ILLEGAL USE, SO, WE ARE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR 
MISUSE OF THIS PRODUCT. 



Congratulations!!l You are a proud owner of the WAR 
GAMES SMARTDIALER an excellent enhancement for your 
ADAM computer and modem. This software piece is 
definitely a must for people who are in areas with 
little known services for 300 baud modems. NOTE: 
THIS SOFTWARE PIECE IS NOT INTENDED FOR ILLEGAL USE 
SO, WE ARE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR MISUSE OF THIS 
PRODUCT. Also, please do send in your registration 
card so you can receive future updates on the 
prog;am. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Kolin 
President 
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FOR INFORMATION ON COMMANDS CONSULT THE SMARTWRITER FILE, 
READ ME INCLUDED ON THE DISK OR DATAPACK. 

http:FORWA.RD
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A NOTE CONCERNING THE INITIALIZATION OF THE PORT 

When the program asks you which kind of "carrier~ 
you want in Initialization of the port what its 
really asking is what kind of carrier your computer 
is to send out. The three choices you have are: 
SENDING, RECEIVING, NO CARRIER. The reason for this 
is because we found that not all ADAMLink modems 
operate with the same type of carriers. So, what 
suggest you do is try calling a BULLETIN BOARD SYSTEM 
using the SENDING carrier. If that doesn't work try 
the RECEIVING and NO CARRIER choices. If all three 
of them work I recommend the use of the RECEIVING 
carrier at all times. If the SENDING and NO CARRIER 
choices work then I recommend the SENDING carrier. 
As you can see I least recommend the NO CARRIER 
choice only because its not as effective as the 
RECIEVING and SENDING because when dialing numbers, 
some computers wait for the carrier before sending 
out one. 



WARRANTY 

This software product is sold as is; all sales final, 
unless the software product was damaged in the 
shipping. Therefore we will send you another copy of 
the software upon reciept of tne package with the 
registeration card filled out and with an enclosed 
post-paid mailer. This warranty is only valid one 
week after reciept of the package. _ 


